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PROBABLY THE HIGHEST NUMBER OF PASSING  
MPAGB AT A SINGLE ADJUDICATION 

 

                                              
PLUS 

18 NEW DPAGB 

58 NEW CPAGB 
 

 

 
< These were the 

Adjudicators  
at Gateshead. 

 
It appears that 

Doc was missing 
from the line-up! 

 
 
 

 
Gordon Jenkins, Malcolm Kus, 

Anne Greiner, Dave Coates, 
Jane Black and Ian Platt. 
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These are not necessarily the highest scoring pictures from these successful entries, just those that 
caught the eye of your Editor. CLICK on the pictures to view them more comfortably on our website 
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CLICK on the pictures to view them more comfortably on our website 
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                                                                                                      These are PDI copies supplied by the 
                                                                                                      entrants and they may not accurately 
                                                                                                      represent the Prints which the judges 
                                                                                                      looked at. 

 
                                                                                                      These are not the highest scoring, or 
                                                                                                      the lowest scoring, pictures by each 
                                                                                                      entrant and do not necessarily define 
                                                                                                      the standard required.   

 
CLICK on the pictures to view them on our website 

 

The Seven successful MPAGB applicants are featured in e-news 163, 164 and 
later in e-news 165. Go to www.pagbnews.co.uk to download these. 
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DO YOU NEED HELP TO ACHIEVE A PAGB 
AWARD FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC MERIT? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your first stop might be one of these superb DVDs showing pictures from successful 
entries.  Set to music, with lots of added information about the Adjudication and what 
you need to do, each of these provides a full evening of great entertainment for any 
Club.  Those who are less interested in the Awards but enjoy photography can view 
hundreds of wonderful pictures! 
 

The following is from the Frequent Q&A in the APM Leaflet One 
 

Q14.  How can I improve my entry? 
 

A14.  Enter as many Open Exhibitions as you can and try to be involved in PAGB competitions such 
as the GB Cup.  Seek as much advice as possible from qualified people.  Preferably people who have 
acted as Adjudicators at previous events or, at the very least, people who have been successful at the 
level you hope to achieve.  However, even if you have been advised by an Adjudicator, they may find 
that they vote slightly differently in the highly focussed atmosphere of an actual Adjudication.  (Please 
note that, although there is nothing to prevent you showing your pictures to an Adjudicator, we advise 
those who are already empanelled to avoid detailed discussion with prospective entrants prior to the 
event).   Be wary of placing too much reliance in scores you may have achieved at a “Mock 
Adjudication” organised by your Federation or your Club. 
 
Q15.  Are there any suitable workshops? 
 

A15.  Federations often run such workshops and the PAGB Handbook has details of the assistance 
that the PAGB can give.  At least one Federation has a 1:1 Mentoring Scheme.  The PAGB will pay 
the travelling expenses to allow the Chairman, Rod Wheelans MPAGB, and/or other members of the 
organising committee to attend Federation Workshops to show photographs from previously successful 
panels and to advise applicants individually.  The PAGB are currently offering an “Introductory APM 
Workshop” to those Federations scheduled to Host the Adjudication two years hence.    These are 
designed to introduce the Awards and to appeal to Club members who are only starting to think about 
participating.  The object is to “kick start” people so as to be ready to enter when the Adjudication 
comes to their own Federation.  Contact your Federation Awards Officer. 
 

 
For more information and to download advisory leaflets please visit 

http://www.thepagb.org.uk/awards/apm-awards/ 
 

http://www.thepagb.org.uk/services/recorded-lectures/
http://www.thepagb.org.uk/services/recorded-lectures/
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